
Statement from Minister Diane Dodds
following publication of the RHI
Inquiry report

I would like to thank Sir Patrick Coghlin and his team for their work in
producing a thorough and comprehensive report. Along with others across
government and the wider NICS, I will now consider its findings and
recommendations in detail.

Hargey – plans in place to deal with
any disruption to services

Communities Minister Deirdre Hargey has met her lead team of officials to
discuss the contingency plans in place to manage any disruption to its
services in light of the Coronavirus pandemic.

Latest update on coronavirus
(Covid-19)

As of 2pm on Thursday 12 March testing has resulted in two new presumed
positive cases bringing the total number of cases in Northern Ireland to 20.

Extensions to Terms of Two Non-
Executive Members of the NI Blood
Transfusion Service Board

The Department of Health has announced extensions to the terms of two Non-
Executive Lay Members of the NI Blood Transfusion Service Board
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Minister Mallon announces appointments
of Belfast City Councillors to the
Board of Belfast Harbour Commissioners

Infrastructure Minister, Nichola Mallon has announced the appointment of four
Belfast City Councillors to the Board of Belfast Harbour Commissioners (BHC).
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